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UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners: 
Mr. Jennings Class 5 Teacher 
Mrs Marston Class 5/6 Teacher 
Miss. Brownley Class 6 Teacher 
Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Homework Subject:  
 

Date:  
22.10.20 

 

This Week: 
We have: 

 Divided multiple digit numbers in a variety of ways 
 Maths challenged 
 Compiled a list of rules for multiplication and division 
 Used imperative language to write instructions 
 Planned experiments using correct scientific vocabulary 
 Learnt about the life and work of Isaac Newton 
 Experimented with centrifugal force 
 1 decision – keeping safe online and cyber bullying 
 P.E. 
 Cial/tial word, root words and definitions 
 Quizzed! 

Thank you for all the contributions to the class page. Well done to those who completed the 
challenge! It was lovely to ‘meet’ you at Parents’ Evening, have a great half term. 
 
Homework:  
School policy ( and mine) is that no homework is set for the holidays. If your child is desperate 
to do some work, please look on Oddizzi, PurpleMash (particularly the touch typing) or the 
home learning links on the school webpage. Please can you remind your child to look at the 
feedback on the PurpleMash homework as some of them have not collected their house points. 
 
Please note that the flu vaccinations will now be done on the 9th December.  
Please can you make sure that you keep up to date with your reading – the target is 6 books a 
term.  Don’t forget to enter these into your planner/diary. Please can you make sure that you 
have your diary in school every day each week so that we can write down what we have done 
each day and also use as reference resource. 
 
Weekly and General Reminders: 
PE is on Thursday….Please bring a spare pair of shoes to change into. 
Homework due in – Not applicable 

 

Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason 
they were not able to complete it. We are available for you if you have any queries 
after school or by prior appointment at a mutually convenient time. If you have 
concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or 
bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever 
the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains 
happy and able to achieve their best. 


